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DATE: March 8, 2016

L. The School of Economics (UPSE ) of the University of the Philippines — Diliman up
Diliman) announces the post graduate program on Masters in Development Economics
(MDM ) for academic year 2016-2017 at U.P. Diliman, Quezon City.

2. The program aims to respond to the training needs of the public sector through focused,
policy- orientation and modular courses.

3. Attached is the Scholarship Advisory No. 2, 5. 2016 for reference.

4. Immediate dissemination of this Scholarship Advisory is desired.

LEILANLS) CUNANAN, CESO Vi ,)/
Officer In-charge
Schools Division Superintendent

 Division Scholarship Advisory, No. 18 s 2016
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SCHOLARSHIP ADVISORY
Scholarship No. 2, s. 2016

TO 5 Regional Directors
Schools Division Superintendents
Heads of Public Elementary and Secondary Schools

DATE z 17 February 2016

The School of Economics (UPSE) of the University of the Philippines-Diliman (UP
Diliman) announces the post graduate program on Masters in Development Economics
{MDM) for academic year 2016-2017 at U.P. in Diliman, Quezén City.

This program aims 1o respond fo the training needs of the public sector through
focused, policy-orientation an modular courses. It covers key issues on economic growth,
poverty, institutions, trade, and public economics, while equipping studenis with analytical
tools for project and program evaluation and policy analysis.

The regions are requested to disseminate the information to interested persons 1o
participate in the abovementioned course. A limited number of scholazships are available to
qualified and deserving studenis. For further information, kindly visit the website at
www.graduate.econ.upd.edu.ph or send an email to graduate@upse.upd.edu.ph.

Interested DepEd employees should submit the requirements of the course not later
than Febraury 29, 2016 (Monday) to:

Room 212, Encarnacion Hall

School of Economics,

University of the Philippines,

Diliman, Quezon City 1101 Philippines

Tel. No. (632) 920-5460 or 927-9686 local 212/210
Email: graduate@econ.upd.edu.ph

Immediate dissemination of and appropriate action for this Schelarship Advisory is

desired.
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